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S pring Term News  

 
26th January 2018 

A Message from our Head of School, Mrs Whittle: 

Communication is one of those profound aspects of life which enables life to flow and exist on 
a plane which makes the world go around and things happen. Communication in itself is an art, 
one that often astounds us with its many intricate, complex and complicated ways of 
expression. It is certainly an expressive conduit, having a life force of its own in many 
dimensions and through many different mediums. 
 
Communication is not just what we say and how we say it. It is something which is universal in 
its own right and which spans language verbal and non-verbal. It is about building rapport, 
linking, making contact, integrating, blending and merging, reaching out, building bridges and 
crossing divides. What is always so amazing are the numerous ways in which communication 
takes place and still makes itself understood. 
 
Sometimes off the wall ways of communication still enables the process of rapport building to 
take place. Whatever we are about and wherever we are at this moment in time, was at some 
point in time communicated to us. Communication is a powerful conduit and tool that conquers 
and divides, dependent upon which game you play and how you play it.  
 
Yet what is fundamentally key in terms of the importance of communication is that in this 
expressive cooking pot which blends lives, experiences and the existence of humanity into a 
cohesive coalition of the bringing together of and uniting of - communication makes the world 
go around. They say love makes the world go around. Well what could be said of 
communication is that ñit expressively and subtly gives a platform to and holds the threads of 
the global voice of life together.ò 
 
Take care. Mrs Whittle 
Have you ólikedô our Facebook page? The Linden Academy 

Dates for your diary:  

30.01.18ðParents Evening 4.00-6.00pm (Year R and Years 1-6) - Closing date 26.1.18 

31.01.18ðParents Evening 4.00-6.00pm (Years 1-6 only) - Closing date 26.1.18 

02.02.18ðNSPCC Number Day whole schoolðsee below 

5.2.18ðTea with HeadðInvited guests only  

6.2.18ðInternet safety day in school 

6.2.18ðY3 review to parents 6.30pm 

8.2.18ðAcorn Class Assembly 9.00amðAll welcome 

9.2.18ðY3 Stockwood Discovery Centreðsee letter sent home  

9.2.18ðLast Day of half TermðReturning back 19th February 

 

Number Day!!! 
We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in their Number Day on Friday 

2nd February 2018.We will be taking part in óDress Up For Digitsô and pupils will be invited to 

wear an item of clothing with a number on it (football shirt, cap, netball shirt or even a onesie!). 

To help raise money for the NSPCC, we are asking for a suggested voluntary donation of £1, 

and weôd love everyone in the school to take part in this special event. We are looking forward 

to all the fun of Number Day, and really appreciate your support. All the money we raise at The 

Linden Academy will make an enormous difference to children today and help change the lives 

of children tomorrow. 

 

http://www.selfgrowth.com/cooking.html
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Year 5 have been 
building electrical 
circuits to test if 
different objects 
are conductors or 
insulators.  

 

 

They worked in groups to plan and carry out this investigation. 
We definitely have some future scientists in the making. 

hh{/ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛŎŀǝƻƴ /ƘŀƴƴŜƭǎ 

As of Monday 29th January to allow for more efficient lines 
of communication concerning Out of Hours care at the Lin-

den, we have set up a dedicated email address.  

All matters relating to Morning Club, Holiday Club and After 
School club should be addressed as below to Mrs Cady. 

Please contact: 

TLAoosc@thesharedlearningtrust.org.uk 

 

Look Out!!! 

A team of our Year 3 and 4 children represented the school at 
the Luton Primaries Dodgeball Tour-
nament. We were very proud to see 
commitment, endeavour and excel-
lent sportsmanship on display from 
our squad. Excellent results too! Out 
of the 7 matches played - 3 wins, 1 
draw, 2 losses - brilliant performance 
all! 

{ǘŀŶƴƎ /ƘŀƴƎŜǎ ŀǘ ¢ƘŜ [ƛƴŘŜƴ 

We are sad to be saying ΨGoodbyeΩ to Miss Verney at the end of half term  
- she has managed to secure a position closer to home.  One of our 
amazing lunch time teachers Miss Steadman will now be supporting in 

Blossom in her place. We wish Miss Verney all the best. 

Mrs Reid has begun her maternity leave in readiness for when  her baby 
is due in February. We welcome Miss Basra (starting on Monday 5th 
February) who will be teaching Cherry until Mrs Reid 
returns . Mrs Munir will continue to take the class for 

one day on a Wednesday. 

Miss Moses will  also be starting her maternity leave 
soon and we will be welcoming Mr Izuogu  to cover 

Juniper  from 02.02.18. 

I HAVE NOTICED TWICE IN THE LAST WEEK THAT A NUMBER OF PAR-
ENTS ARE NOT USING SEAT BELTS OR CAR SEATS FOR SMALL CHIL-
DREN AND PUPILS WHEN COLLECTING THEM FROM SCHOOL. ONE IN 
PARTICULAR ALSO HAD TOO MANY PASSENGERS IN THE CAR.  WE 
CANNOT EMPHASISE ENOUGH THE DANGER THIS POSES TO YOUR 
CHILDREN. ALSO A FURTHER REMINDER NOT TO USE THE ROAD WAY 
AT THE GATE TO THE REAR OF THE SCHOOL AS A TURNING POINT—
WEΩVE BEEN CLOSE TO SERIOUS ACCIDENTS IN THIS LOCATION ON A 

NUMBER OF OCCASIONS ALREADY THIS YEAR. 

 

 

Year 6 have been 
writing stories based 
on a circus theme. 
They acted out their 
climaxes and resolu-
tions in order to help 
identify strengths and 
weaknesses in their 
writing. 

PARENT FORUM NEWS!! 

aŀƴȅ ǘƘŀƴƪǎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ǿƘƻ ǘƻƻƪ ǘƘŜ ǝƳŜ ƻǳǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜƛǊ 
ōǳǎȅ ǎŎƘŜŘǳƭŜ ǘƻ Ƨƻƛƴ ǳǎ ŀǘ ¢[! ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ ŬǊǎǘ tŀǊŜƴǘ CƻǊǳƳΦ 

²ŀǘŎƘ ƻǳǘ ŦƻǊ ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜΗ bŜȄǘ ŘŀǘŜ ŦƻǊ CƻǊǳƳ 
ƻƴ IƻƳŜǿƻǊƪ ƛǎ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ ннƴŘ aŀǊŎƘΦ  

{Ŝƴǎŀǝƻƴŀƭ ǎǘŀǊǘ ¸ŜŀǊ р  

For their Sensational start Year 5 
enjoyed a dance workshop based 
around the Oliver hit 'Consider 
Yourself'. We discussed how life 
was different in Victorian times 
and learned a routine which in-
volved many popular dance moves of the time, as illustrated in 
the film. The other half of the afternoon was spent learning 
about the fashion of the time, and the differences between the 
clothes of rich and poor people. 


